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From: nicholas creel
Sent: Sunday, July 21, 2024 4:26 PM
To: Academic Policy Committee; Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion Policy Committee; Executive Committee 

University Senate; Faculty Affairs Policy Committee; Resources, Planning, and Institutional Policy 
Committee; Student Affairs Policy Committee

Subject: University Senate Retreat Survey 

Dear Colleagues, 

You are each invited to the 2024 University Senate retreat, to be help August 12th 
beginning at 9am in the Peabody Auditorium on campus.  

We kindly ask that you RSVP via this survey, where you will also be 
able to notify us of any dietary restrictions you may have as we 
finalize plans for breakfast and lunch that day. Thank you all, 
please do not hesitate to reach out to me if you have any questions 
for concerns! 
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